
From: Motasky, Craig (Craig.Motasky@ct.gov)  
To: Service RoyCEU.com 
Date: Mon, 18 Nov 2019 18:06:55 
Subject: RE: CEU Submittal Package from RoyCEU.com 
 
Hello Roy, 
  
I presented your website and courses to members of our certification advisory committee (CAC) during 
our meeting on 11/15/19.  All of the courses attached in your email have been approved for CEUs for 
Connecticut wastewater operators.  Each course is being approved for the amount of hours stated in 
each individual agenda.  Should any of the hours change, or if there should be any changes to the 
agendas you must reapply for pre-approval.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Enjoy your week! 
Craig 
  
Craig Motasky 
Environmental Analyst II, Operator Certification Coordinator 
Municipal Wastewater Section 
Water Planning and Management Division 
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse 
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection 
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127 
P: 860.424.3815  F: 860.424.4067  E: craig.motasky@ct.gov 
  

 
 


